
        

 

 

    
June 2023 

What’s Happening Now at the Town Clerk’s Office: 

 

 

2023 Dog Licensing Period is Happening now through end of June: 

Please remember to license your dogs for 2023.  

 

Please go to the Town of Milford website to pay for your dog license: www.milfordma.gov.  or you can 

send in your payment by mail: 

 https://www.milfordma.gov/sites/milfordma/files/uploads/dog_license_form_0.pdf 

 

 

 

Top Dog Contest: 

Show off your love for your pup and take part in our TOP DOG contest if you submit a photo of your dog 

(email a picture to MLaughlin@townofmilford.com). Winner is chosen by our Animal Control Officer in 

the beginning of July. 

 

 

 

Town Meeting: 

There are still openings in the following Precincts: 

Pr. 1 (1 year term) 6 openings 

Pr. 2 (1 year term) 6 openings 

Pr. 3 (1 year term) 9 openings 

Pr. 4 (2 year term) 5 openings  &  (1 year term) 9 openings 

Pr. 5 (1 year term) 1 openings 

Pr. 6 (1 year term) 5 openings 

Pr. 7 (1 year term) 4 openings 

Pr. 8 (1 year term) 4 openings 

 

Interested registered voters would need to come to our office to pull nominations and return them to the 

Town Clerks Office at least 30 days before any scheduled Town Meeting in order to be elected at Town 

Meeting. The only other way to be elected as a Town Meeting Member is to pull nomination papers in 

January of each year. Interested parties can contact our office in advance to prepare nomination papers. 

 

Town Clerk’s Office 

Town Hall Room 12 

52 Main Street • Milford, MA 01757 

Ph: (508) 634-2307 • Fax: (508) 634-2324 

TownClerksOffice@townofmilford.com 

  Amy E. Hennessy Neves, Town Clerk   
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